Chinese New Year Food Tasting
Nursery Class
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Dear Parents/Carers
On Friday 3rd February 2017 we will be tasting some Chinese food at snack time. This will follow on from a week of learning about Chinese New Year. Please sign below to give your child permission to taste some Chinese delights. We are hoping to taste vegetable spring rolls, sesame prawn toast, prawn crackers and egg fried rice. 

We would appreciate the form back before Friday 3rd February so we have a good idea of numbers. 

Many thanks

Mrs Gibson

Nursery teacher
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I give /do not give permission for my child___________________________ to take part in the food tasting on Friday 3rd February 2017.

Date_________________________________

Signed________________________________

Relationship to child______________________
